STATE OF WASHINGTON ;

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY
Northwest Regional Office » 3190 160th Avenue SE  Bellevue, Washington 98008-5452 « (425) 649-7000

October 16, 2006

CERTIFIED MATJ,
7005 1820 0004 53643271  ,

Timothy C. Croll -
City of Seattle . :

. Seattle Public Utilities
Seattle Mumc1pa1 Tower
700 5% Avenue, Suite 4900
PO Box 34018 ,
Seattle, WA 98124-4018

-

Dea; Mr. Croll:

RE: Determination of Potentially Liable Person Status

On August 31, 2006, the Department of Ecology (Ecology) sent you written notice
regarding your proposed status as a Potentially Liable Person (PLP) for a release of
hazardous siibstances at the following site:
' . Name: South Park Landﬁll ‘ :
o Address: 8100 & 8200 2™ Avenue South, Seattle .
e County Assessor’s Parcel Numbers: 3224049005, 7328400005
L ]

F ac111ty/81te No.: 2180 : , l

(

The 30-day comment period on this preliminéry notice expifed on October 5, 2006.

. We have received your written notice accepting liability for the Site. Based on the
information available to date, Ecology finds that credible evidence exists which supports
your status as a PLP for the release at South Park Landfill. On the basis of this finding,
Ecology has determined that- ‘you are a Potent1a11y Liable Person with regard to South

Park Landfill.

Your rights and responsibilities as a PLP are outlined in Chapter 70.105D RCW, and
‘WAC 173-340. Ecology's site manager for the facility, Brian Sato, will contact you with
information about how Ecology intends to proceed with the cleanup at this site.



If you have any questions regarding thlS notice, please contact Brian Sato at (425) 649-
7265

~ Sincerely,

Steven M. Alexander

Section Manager
Toxics Clea}nup Program

BSS:nr

f

cc: Jeff Neuner, Seattle Public Utilities
Melissa Rourke, Attorney General’s Office




